
Printed on: 08/12/2015 09:05:20

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 David White INT2015/5565/P 07/12/2015  17:11:12 We live at Flat 3, John Street, immediately beside the site of the proposed works and our dining room 

window looks out over the current roof terrace on which the proposed mansard roof will be erected. 

We have no objections to the proposal provided that the roof line of the development does not come 

above the height of our window so that our daylight is not affected.
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